
 

 

Chabad Malvern ELC Weekly Update 

Monday 9th March, 2020 

Hi Families, Welcome back to another week. Here are some important updates for the upcoming week. 

Purim! We would love to see everyone dressing up for Purim tomorrow - Tuesday, 10th March! We can’t wait 

to see everyone’s amazing costumes and dress ups, ready for a fun day! Please see attached details about 

our Purim party, as well as the Shul Kids Purim Party. 

Farewell Morah Miriam - We are sad to inform you all that our Jewish Enrichment Coordinator, Morah Miriam, 

will be moving on from her role at Chabad Malvern. Her last day will be Monday 23rd March. We would like 

to take this opportunity to thank Miriam for her dedication to Chabad, and her wonderful Jewish enrichment 

programs and expos over the years. Chanchkie will be taking over this role in the meantime, but we hope to 

find someone soon and will keep you all updated about this. 

Health Update: Coronavirus – an email has been sent to all families regarding this.  

Menu – please see below for this weeks’ menu.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opening hours this week 

Please remember that early closure times apply today as it is the Labor Day Public                                     

Holiday. We will be closing at 4:00pm.  

Tomorrow is Purim! Early closure times also apply for Purim. Tomorrow we will be                                        

closing at 4:00pm. 

 



 
ELC Purim Party 

Shul Purim Party 


